
Norsk Grotteblad nr 23, April 1992

The newsletter gives an account of the annual general meeting in 1991, from which we draw attention to the following:
1. The executive committee has concentrated on production of the newsletter and development of cave rescue service.
2- NGF (The Norwegian Caving Association) has a new address: Rana Museum, Natural History Section, Postboks 301, 
8601 Mo.
3. A committee for cave protection was established. The proceedings of the committee are reported in the newsletter. 
Primarily the committee has concerned itself with the situation regarding particular caves and cave districts, and with 
the question of differentiated membership.
4. An appeal to the state authorities to enact legislation which will allow the closure of threatened caves was 
formulated and agreed.
For those wishing to study speleology information is given of a degree course at the University of Bergen, Institute of 
Geology.
Articles are divided between a discussion of the issue of cave protection and a series of short descriptions of activity 
and caves in two localities in the Rana district.
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